

Whiteman Airport

From the Manager

James Miller

jmiller@americanairports.net



Standing Meetings and Events

All meetings and events are canceled until further notice

2020 Aviation Commission Meetings

Airport
Commission
Meetings are
canceled until
further notice

The COVID-19 virus continues to impact our daily lives. We here at Whiteman are working hard to keep the airport open and accessible to those who need to fly. We are practicing Social Distancing and wearing face masks to protect our customers and employees.

Our offices still remain closed to the public. We are able to manage most of your needs over the phone. This includes updating Gate Cards, accepting hangar rent payments, and dealing with other requests. We are waiving the \$10 service fee for telephonic processing of credit cards to encourage you to call the payments in. We also recommend that you consider setting up auto pay through your bank or credit card so paying the monthly rent is not a chore. When buying gas from the truck, understand that we need to have a signature on the credit card receipt. Our policy is to complete the receipt, place it on the fender of the truck, step back and allow you to sign it and take your copy. After you

step back, we will step forward and retrieve our copy. This is all done to minimize the possibility of passing the virus. If this is not satisfactory to you, the self-serve pumps are available for use.



Ready to provide service

Hangar and Fire Extinguisher Inspections POSTPONED — The annual hangar and fire extinguisher inspection until the restrictions on contact are lifted. I will keep you informed as to when or how we will accomplish these tasks.

PAPI Lights Still Out — Our PAPI lights are on their way back from the manufacture after being repaired. We

were hoping for them to be back in early April but with the winter storm that came through dropping several feet of snow in the mountains, our installer who is located in Big Bear, was not able to get down the mountain for a number of days. After thev are installed, we will be scheduling a certification flight with the FAA. I do not have a time estimate for when that will happen, but will keep you informed.



10000 Airpark Way, 2nd Floor Pacoima, CA 91331

Main Office Phone: 818-896-5271 Airport Mobile: 818-312-2911



Airport Display Days

Display Days are canceled until further notice.

Available for Lease

Whiteman Airport (818-896-5271)

Hangars (790sf) starting at \$355.71/month

Brackett Field Airport (909-593-1395)

Standard Hangars (1013sf) starting at \$438.00/mo

Compton/Woodley Airport (310-631-8140)

Half Hangars starting at \$194.93/month

San Gabriel Valley Airport (626-448-6129)

Half Hangars starting at \$152.19/month

Fox Airfield (661-940-1709)

Half Hangars starting at \$137.59/month

Spotlight On

COVID-19

As a provider of essential services, airports remain open during the COVID-19 Pandemic. The runway, taxiway and fueling services shall remain available for the foreseeable future. Airport administration offices are closed to the public but staff can be reached by phone or email.

The airports are taking steps to ensure the safety of the employees and tenants. During the Safer at Home Order which is effective until May 15, 2020 (and subject to change). We are following the instructions of the Health Officer which now requires Essential Businesses to implement a **Social Distancing Protocol**. You will see Operations Staff wearing face coverings and keeping the appropriate distance while fulfilling their duties on the airport. The self-serve islands remain open for fueling and the trucks are available should you need them. The facilities (restrooms, etc.) are cleaned and sanitized on a regular basis.

We ask that while on the airport you adhere to the **Social Distancing Protocol** which includes: Maintaining at least six-feet of physical distance from individuals who are not part of the same household; Frequently washing hands with soap and water for at least 20 seconds or using hand sanitizer that contains at least 60% alcohol; Wearing a cloth face covering while out in public when in contact with others, not including members of a single household or living unit; and avoiding all social interaction outside the household when sick with fever or cough. Your adherence to the protocol is greatly appreciated.

Rental payments are still due on the 1st, and if you are used to dropping off your payment at the airport, we encourage you to mail in your payment using the envelope that is included with your statement or use auto pay and have it charged to your credit/debit card every month. You can also call the airport office and pay with a credit card over the phone. The \$10 convenience fee has been waived until further notice.

If you have any questions, please contact your airport manager. We appreciate your cooperation during this challenging time and look forward to returning to business as usual.

Contact Us:

- → For questions about your statement or to pay your rent via credit card call the Airport Administration Office or : Accounting Customer Service: (310) 752-0559
- → For General Questions call Customer Service at: (310) 752-0578 or email aacservice@americanairports.net
- → Rental Payment Mailing Address: File 56521 Los Angeles, CA 90074-6521
- Corporate Office:
 11835 W Olympic Blvd. Suite 1090E, Los Angeles, CA 90064